
 

 

 

  

It was lovely to see so many families at the PTA Christmas Fair last Friday. The 

event was great fun with some exciting new stalls and activities and it was  

fantastic to see everybody enjoying themselves. 

 

Can I take this opportunity to thank everybody for supporting the event ð

parents, children, friends of Seabrook and the staffðand for helping us raise 

much needed funds for our school. All the money raised will go towards      

purchasing new laptops for school which will be used in class to support the 

children with their learning.  

 

The amount raised has surpassed all expectations and currently stands at just 

over £2000.00; which equates to 4 new laptops! Wow!   

 

As you can appreciate these fund raising events take a lot of planning and 

preparation and canôt happen without the hard work and commitment of our 

PTA. 

 

A very big thank you to all the members of the PTA and volunteers that gave 

their time to make a difference for our children.  

 

Your continued support of the PTA throughout the year will be greatly        

appreciated as we try and reach our target of 20 new laptops.  

 

Awards  
 

Week Ending 

8th December 

 

 

Attendance  

 

Rainbow Fish    

Class 100% 

 

Punctuality  

 

Rainbow Fish   

Class 

 

 

Seabrook News 
D A T E :  1 5 T H  D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 7  

 

I S S U E  N U M B E R 1 4  

Our Christian 

Values 

Respect 

Peace 

Forgiveness 

Hope 

Perseverance 

Love 

PTA Christmas Fair  
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Whatôs On Week Beginning Monday 18th December 
 

All clubs have finished for the term  

Monday ðNSPCC Parent online safety talk at 9.30am at St. Martinôs School 

 

Tuesday ðAfter School Club 

 

Wednesday ðChristmas parties (children only need to bring in the party food their class teacher has asked for 

and not a pack lunch). As a reward for excellent attendance so far this year the children are allowed to wear 

their own clothes on the last day of term ðas Christmassy as they wish! 

Children can be picked up early after the parties at 1.00pm.  

 

Term 3 starts on Thursday 4th January 2018.  

 

The children are undoubtedly the stars of this week with their fantastic Christmas performances. Every year 

they just seem to get better and better and the children rise to the challenge. They sparkled, dazzled and 

performed with such enthusiasm and excitement and showed so much confidence when speaking their lines 

and singing so beautifully. 

Very well done, you are all superstars!  

Please enjoy a selection of photographs from the Tuesday afternoon performance. 

 

Christmas Plays  


